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NIPWG Letter: 03/2015 

To NIPWG Members Date 17 November 2015 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: Provision of fuzzy areas examples 

 
References: NIPWG letter 01/2015 

 

Thank you to the NIPWG members who responded to Letter 01/2015.  

 

We received various use cases for fuzzy areas. In addition, FI provided the result of an investigation 
in that regard and raised questions which should be considered during the development of the 
submission to the S100WG. 

The next step is that I will be forwarding the use cases to Raphael who will draft the submission to the 
next S100WG meeting.  

 

 

There is no need to respond to this Letter. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Jens Schröder-Fürstenberg, Chairman 
 


